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December 17, 2021 

Joe Baca, Jr. accomplishes major improvements in the district 
throughout his first year as Fifth District Supervisor. 

 

San Bernardino, CA. - County of San Bernardino Fifth District Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 
completes a full first year in office with one success after the other- aiming towards the 
rise and growth of the Fifth district. 
 

Joe Baca, Jr. was able to wrap up his first year by hosting an Open House Holiday Toy 
Drive with an incredible turnout and an overflow of gifts that were donated to underserved 
children in the Fifth district and toys to the San Bernardino County Animal Shelters. Over 
the past 365 days with the tremendous help of our community and County counterparts, 
the Supervisor has served his constituents, assisting in easing their daily life struggles by 
supplying them with more resources to improve their quality of life.  
 

“Over the past year, I have provided residents of my district with the revitalization of 
several parks, such as Kessler and Ayala Park. By working hand in hand with our county 
departments and collaborating with my community, I have been able to create a safer and 
more protected environment for all. I have assisted in infrastructure improvements by 
approving work lane configurations to ease and improve traffic mitigation. I have 
increased my district’s levels of protection and safety by introducing two new Deputy 
Sheriffs and Code Enforcement deputies alongside specially marked vehicles who are 
exclusively assigned to provide support, safety, and protection in the City of Bloomington. 
I am working to achieve a safer, cleaner, and more progressive community for all in the 
Fifth district. Our work here has just begun.”  
 

For more information, please contact our Fifth District office at (909) 387-4565 or email 
at supervisor.baca.@bos.sbcounty.gov. Assistance available in multiple languages.  
Please visit our social media pages for weekly updates on all events and fifth district 
community modifications.  
 

Facebook: @supervisorbacajr, Instagram: @supervisorbaca, or Twitter: 
@SupervisorBaca.  
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